Transmission Line and
Solar Project Open House

JOIN US FOR INFORMATION ABOUT THE KING TRANSMISSION
CONNECTION AND TENMILE CREEK SOLAR PROJECTS

Xcel Energy is proposing the new King Transmission Connection power
line that would connect with the Tenmile Creek solar project proposed for
central St. Croix County.

Landowners and community members are invited to an open house
Xcel Energy will host on November 12, 2024, to learn more about route
options under consideration for the King Transmission project as well as
information about the proposed solar project.

Using feedback from landowners, local governments and other stakeholders,
Xcel Energy will develop two route options to include in its application for
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity that will be submitted to
the Public Service Commission of Wisconsin (PSCW) in early 2025. The
PSCW will decide on the final route following its public review process.

Route and location options available for review.

The route options can be viewed at
L Open House Date:
xcelenergytransmission.com/
. . Nov. 12, 2024
KingTransmission. Large format maps
will be available at the meetings along Time:
with representatives to answer questions. | 3:00-7:00 p.m.

Comments can be submitted at the Location:
meeting, via the comment form on Phipps Center for the Arts,
the project website, or by email at River Room
KingTransmission@xcelenergy.com. (second floor)

. 109 Locust St.
Pleage call 800-957-9921 with any Hudson, WI 54106
questions.
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King Transmisson Connection and
Tenmile Creek Project Overview
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